1672 Granville Street PO Box 186 Halifax, Nova Scotia Canada B3J 2N2 Tel: (902) 424-4256 Fax: (902) 424-0772 novascotia.ca/tran

Office of the Registrar of Motor Vehicles

December 9, 2016

Lorne Wayne Grabher 115 Russell Lake Dr Dartmouth, NS B2W 6J5

Dear Mr. Grabher,

Re: Cancellation of Personalized Plate GRABHER

Please be advised that the Office of the Registrar of Motor Vehicles has received a complaint about your Personalized Plate GRABHER. While I recognize this plate was issued as your last name the public cannot be expected to know this and can misinterpret it as a socially unacceptable slogan. This letter is to inform you that the registration of Personalized Plate GRABHER will be cancelled as of January 13, 2017.

Your current plate registration may be moved to a regular license plate, or, you may request another personalized plate slogan, provided it is available. Alternatively, should you not wish to obtain a new licence plate, you may apply for a refund for the remainder of the registration fees paid for the current personal plate registration.

If you require any further assistance, please contact Gordon MacDonald at (902) 424-6761 at your convenience.

Sincerely,

banice Harland, P. Eng.

Director of Road Safety | Registrar of Motor Vehicles